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Message from the Head 
In the penultimate newsletter of the year, we look 
forward to giving our Year 6 children the best 
send-off. Today they have enjoyed a day on the 
water at Whitemere where they have not let the 
damp conditions put them off their sailing. Thank 
you to Mr Rowlands and Mrs Lowings for 
accompanying them. By all accounts they had a 
fabulous time… as did the children!  
 

 
 
Next Thursday we have the Leavers’ Service at 
1.30pm which will be held at the church. Following 
this there will be Leavers’ Tea Party on the field. 
Parents of Year 6 children are welcome to join us 
for both the church service and party, and what 
will undoubtedly be an emotional afternoon.   
 

Hen Enclosure Ready for Guests 

 
A huge thank you to Mr Eccleston and Joel for 
spending several weekends building our chicken 
enclosure! It is hugely appreciated and we await 
the arrival of our feathered friends in September!  

 
Newtown Tea Towels 

Just in time for the last week of term, the 
Newtown tea towels have now arrived with Mrs 
Crosby and are available to purchase all week. The 
tea towel features the artistic talents of the whole 
school, with the children expertly drawing 
themselves and staff!  

 
Thank you to Mrs Crosby for organising… 
coordinating and positioning over 100 mini 
portraits is no mean feat!  
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Parents Opening Evening 
A reminder that parents are welcome to come in 
to school at the end of the day on Monday from 
3:15pm to meet informally with class teachers and 
look at books. 

 
School Uniform and School Shoes 

Please be reminded that we still expect a high 
standard of school uniform despite getting 
towards the end of the school year, this includes 
school shoes.  
 
Children must wear school shoes and not trainers 
– black or otherwise - as per our school uniform 
policy.  

Summer Activities 
Please see the numerous flyers at the end of the 
newsletter pointing you in the direction of many 
summer holiday children’s activities which are 
happening in the local area.  

 
Attendance 

Please be aware that should your child be absent 
from school for any reason, you must inform the 
office for the reason for their absence via either a 
phone call or email. Please don’t use Class Dojo to 
communicate this kind of information.  
 
If absence reason isn’t communicated to the 
office, it will be recorded as ‘unauthorised’.    
 
This week’s attendance figures are as follows:  
 

Owls Hawks Kestrels Ospreys Falcons School 

99% 93% 93% 98% 92% 95% 

Our school target for 2023 is 97%. 
 

Class Dojo Update 
Individual Weekly Dojo Winners 

Owl – Ethan, Alex & Henry 
Hawk – Tilly-Rose, Amelia & Otto 
Kestrel – Freddie, Eva & Freddie 
Osprey – Lola, Fred, Jack & Alex 
Falcon – Hayden, Shae & Mylo 

 
Weekly Class Dojo House Totals 

Morgan – 354 
Clorley – 364 

Griffiths – 377 
Robinson – 378 

Outside Achievements 
Rowan, Sadie & Iris for competing in their first 
tennis competition.  
 
Emma for achieving a medal whilst competing in 
a dancing competition.  
 
Sadie & Iris for their fantastic gymnastics.  
 
Henry and Arthur for being a cricketing ‘all-star’! 
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Shining Stars of the Week 
Owl Class – Olly for sharing his ideas and 
supporting others.  
 
Hawk Class – Virginia for always being keen to 
learn and share new information in class. 
 
Kestrel Class – Cameron for being fantastic 
independent learner.  
 
Osprey Class – Henry for having a wealth and 
breadth of knowledge across the entire 
curriculum.  
 
Falcon Class – Andrew for his excellent knowledge 
of animals and his brilliant skills in maths.  
 

Have a wonderful weekend!  
 

Yours sincerely,  
Mr Ben Crompton. 

 
 

Summer Term Key Dates 
17th July Parents Open Evening 
20th July Leavers’ Service – 1:30pm 

Year 6 Parents Welcome 
20th July  Leavers’ Tea Party - 3:30pm 

Year 6 Parents Welcome 
21st July Break up for summer 
24th July PD Day 
25th July PD Day 
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